
 

 

3 April 2020 
 

Update for Year 11 and Year 13 from Ofqual  
(The Office of Qualifications and Examinations Regulation)  

 
Dear Parent/Carer/Student, 
 
Today Ofqual have updated their advice on how qualifications will be graded and awarded in Summer 2020. 
Below is a link to this update, for your information. 
 
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/877830/Let
ter_to_students_-_Summer_2020_grading.pdf 
 
We know you will have many questions and at the moment we are working through the advice for our staff. 
We will stay in touch and will update you with further information as it becomes available.  
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
Wendy Heslop  
Headteacher 
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